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The Ramblin’ No daks last Rally for the 2019 season was held in Mandan, ND. Attendees enjoyed a bus ride and tour of Standing Rock in Ft. Yates, ND.  The weather was beautiful.  Plans for tours on Saturday were hampered by a rainy day, however, good fellowship and food were enjoyed by all!

Our meeting was held on Saturday morning at which new officers were determined.  A copy of the September 7th Meeting Minutes are attached.  An updated Address and Phone Listing (Roster) is also attached.

We ask members to keep Gene & Karen Grimm in your thought & prayers.  We wish Gene the best and hope with therapy and rehab he will fully recover. 

2020 Rally Dates:
May 6-9 – Mandan, ND – hosts Duane & Irene Hellman and other local Associate Members.

June 25-28 – Medora ND – hosts: Eckenrode’s, Meier’s, and Richard’s NOTE: The musical tickets are on sale right after Thanksgiving: you buy a voucher that you can redeem for the date that we will attend the musical. Buy 1, get 1 Free.  Watch for that if you are interested.  More info to come.

July: yet to be determined. 

August: yet to be determined. 

Sept 10-13 – International Peace Gardens – Joint Rally with the Northern Lights.

To all our fellow NoDaks who are snow-birds, we wish you Safe Travels.  To the rest of us who stay and face Ole’ Man Winter, stay warm and safe and pat yourself on the back for being so damn tough.

This will be our last Newsletter.  It has been a pleasure keeping the Ramblin’ NoDaks informed for the past 2 years.  Please send or contact Charlie Swenson for all future news items, and Pam Meier for Roster Changes/Updates.  See you in the Spring!!!

John Ringland & Garda Hoirup
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